
 
 

Request for Authorization to Discontinue the  

Bachelor of Science in Interdisciplinary General Engineering at 

North Carolina A&T State University 

 
 
 
 
 
 North Carolina A&T State University has requested that its Bachelor of Science in 

Interdisciplinary General Engineering (CIP Code #14.0101) degree programs be discontinued.   

 

At the time of initiation of the program there was a perceived need to offer a general 

engineering degree.  The students in the program later expressed the desire to switch to other 

more specific engineering programs in the College of Engineering or to the BS in Computer 

Science program.  This general engineering degree program is no longer needed. 

 

Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve North Carolina 

A&T State University’s request to discontinue the Bachelor of Science in Interdisciplinary 

General Engineering. 
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